
The North Fort Bend Water Authority receives the 2016 Sustainability Practice Award given by 
the Texas Chapter of the American Public Works Association. 
 
This award was given to North Fort Bend Water Authority for its outstanding contribution to 
promote sustainability through the water conservation programs featured in Larry’s Toolbox.  
 
Sustainability is accomplished by the efficient delivery of infrastructure in an environmentally 
and socially responsible way that ensures the best choice in the long term. 
 
Receiving the award for North Fort Bend Water Authority is Matt Froehlich. (pictured on left) 


